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7th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

REARRANGED CHRISTMAS 2024 DIARY DATES 

Following a review of both the school and the Church diary it has been necessary to 

rearrange the following Christmas dates: 

 

Reception Nativity 

Was: 9.15 a.m. Thursday 12th December 2024 

Now: 9.15 a.m. Wednesday 11th December 2024  

 

Y4, 5 & 6 Christmas Church Service 

Was: Thursday 12th December 2024 

Now: 1.30 p.m. Monday 16th December 2024 

 

We are aware that some parents/carers may already have arranged time off work to 

be able to attend and wanted to give you as much notice of this change as possible.   

 

We look forward to sharing these very special services with you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Moore 

CEO/Executive Headteacher 


